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THE SIR GEORGE HARDY MEMORIAL.
To the Editors of the Journal of the Iunstitute of Actuartes.

DEeAR S1rs,—By an oversight as inexplicable as it is unfortunate,
for which I fear T alone am responsible, the name of Mr. A. Digby
Besant was omitted from the list given, in the last issue of the
Jowrnal, of the Committee of the “G. F. Hardy Memorial Fund.”

Mr. Besant was one of the small group with whom the idea of
the Fund originated. His counsel and assistance throughout the
progress of the work, as a member of the Committee, were of the
greatest value: and as one of the Honorary Secretaries of the
Institute for the year he had a leading share in organizing the
memorably successful meeting of January last.

I am afraid this belated acknowledgment can at best make
inadequate amends for the omission ; but it is all that is possible
now, and will at least give the correction as wide a circulation as
the mistake.

Yours truly,

S. G. WARNER.
28 September 1916.
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